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On 29 July Steve Chater kindly came over to Malmesbury to give Bill a hand 
(well actually, do all the work) on his Triumph, which was suffering from a 
failed fuel pump. Steve’s Prison Van proudly displays a tax disc showing that it 
was originally registered to The Crown. It is one of only three such vans still in 
existence. 

The Triumph is now at last able to move 
under its own steam again, though there is 
more work to be done. Thank you Steve.


